
 

Notice Regarding Hostel Facilities for B1 and B2 Female Students 

(Academic Year 2024 /2025) 

 

The University is pleased to announce the following arrangements concerning hostel 

facilities for the B1 and B2 female students for the academic year 2024/2025:  

 

1. Weekend Hostel Facilities for B2 Female Students  

 

Kindly be informed that with effect from 11th July 2025, B2 female students will be 

permitted to utilize the hostel facilities on weekends. Students are requested to 

comply with all hostel regulations during their stay.  

 

2. Registration Process for B1 Female Students  

 

 The registration for B1 female students who wish to obtain hostel 

accommodation will be conducted on 16th July 2025, from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

at the University Hostel premises.  

 It is mandatory for each student to be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian 

during the registration process.  

 Furthermore, the Hostel Wardens will be available to meet with parents/ 

guardians to discuss any inquiries or concerns regarding hostel life and Rules & 

Regulation. This meeting session will take place between 11:00 a.m. and 12:00 

noon on the same day.  

 

3. Publication of Selected Students for Full-Time Hostel Stay (B1 Batch)  

 

The list of B1 students who have been successfully selected for full-time hostel 

accommodation will be officially published on the University’s website. All 

concerned students are kindly requested to check the University website for further 

information.  


